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 Finally, the good weather has arrived and it’s great to see the children 

outside enjoying the sunshine. Please can you send your child with sun-

cream if they need it so that they can apply it during the warm luchtimes we 

have been experiencing this week. Also please ensure that children have a water bottle in school 

each day, filled with fresh water. This really helps with concentration within the classroom. 

 This week has been a very tough one for our Year 6 children who have completed their SATS 

tests. All across the country children finishing Year 6 have taken these tests, and I can say that I 

was very proud of the efforts of the children during the week. They have applied themselves really 

well and have also worked so hard throughout the year. Now the children will have to wait until the 

tests are sent away and marked, but they will be getting stuck into their topic work, “ The Terrible 

Tudors” from tomorrow. 
Mr Raw, Head of School 

Upcoming dates 

20th May 

Y5&6 Trip to Ganinsborough 

Hall 

22nd May 

Year 3 Class Assembly 

24th May 

Close for Half Term 

 

Class 3 Assembly 

Just a quick reminder that next week it is Year 3’s 

turn to perform their class assembly. All parents of 

children in Year 3 are welcome to come and share 

the occasion with the children and the rest of the 

school. Class assemblies are an excellent             

opportunity for children to develop their self      

confidence and I hope that as many parents as 

possible are able to join us on Wednesday at 9 

a.m. 

Gainsborough Hall Here We Come 

On Monday, the children of Year 5 and 6 are head-

ing to Gainsborough Hall for an exciting day learning 

about life in Tudor times. All the children are really 

excited for what promises to be an excellent trip and 

an excellent opportunity to step back in time, to walk 

where Henry VIII himself once walked. 

Please can I remind you that the coach wil be leav-

ing at 8:30 a.m. and returning at 4:00 p.m. We will 

inform you via the texting service if there is any 

change in the return time during the day. 

Special School Dinner 

It was great to see so many children staying for a school dinner on Thursday this week. The picnic 

format proved very popular with the children who ate well and enjoyed the special occasion. Eve-

rybody won a prize on the day and this has had a big impact on Star token totals and House point 

totals for the week. Hopefully, based on the success of this day, more children will choose to stay 

school dinners in the future. If you would like more details of the meals on offer, please refer to the  

school website, where the menus can be found under  Lunch Menus in the Parents section. 

Year 1,2, and 3 Cricket Club 

On a Wednesday after school, Pelican Park 

are providing a cricket club for children in 

Year 1,2 and 3. Up to now the number of  

children attending has been lower than      

expected. If your child would like to come 

along and take part, then there are plenty of 

spaces. They don’t need to have played 

cricket before and will have a great time 

learning a new skill. Please contact the office 

if your child would like to start from next 

week. 


